
  
 
Our 2004-2005 Board:   
President  Rick Vanderloop            International Service              Tom Shepeck & Ken Friedman 
President-Elect Bonnie Behnke   Vocational Service  Marcus Butts & C.J. Diedrich 
Past President  Kent Mosebach  Community Service  Marlin Greenfield & Barbara Langkau 
Secretary  Gerald Krueger  Club Service   Don Simons & Kris Villars 
Treasurer  Doug Seefeld  Sergeant-at-Arms  Karen Fredrick 
Foundation Chair David Omachinski District 6270 Governor  Rick Carlson 
Membership Chair Kate Thome      RI President   Glenn E Estess Sr. 

Next Board Meeting:  7:15 am March 17th Festival Foods Board Room 

 
February 23, 2004 

Today’s Program – Inductions and Classification Talks 
 

 
Vocational Service  
Interact raised funds for the Tsunami!! 
They held a drive for a week where they 
stationed themselves by the entry doors 
and at the lunch line and asked for loose 
change from the other students. Their 
original goal was to raise $200, congrats 
to them; they raised a total of $219.60. 
 
I just wanted to let everyone know that 
the Big Brothers/Big Sisters Bowl For 
Kids Sake is Saturday the 26th at 
Oshkosh Lanes. If you haven't 
sponsored a Jr. Rotarian or anyone, you 
can sponsor Marcus Butts. He will be 
participating with the Jr. Rotary group 
from Carl Traeger. 

 We are always looking for readers for 
our PALS school-Roosevelt, if interested 
please let Marcus Butts or CJ Diedrich 
know. 
 
Club Service 
Thank you to Fran Finley for presenting 
the invocation for the month of 
February.  Coming up next month is 
David Green, & Kent Mosebach will be 
doing April. Thank you to our past 
presenters:  Dick Ames, Kent 
Mosebach, Mike Stratz, Fran Finley, 
Kate Thome & Tom Kloeckner.  We are 
still looking for a few more people willing 
to present the invocation at our weekly 
meetings. Still need someone for May, 
June, & July.  Contact Kris Villars 
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kvillars@new.rr.com if you are 
interested in taking a month & doing the 
Invocation at our weekly meetings 
 
Wanted: Club members to serve as a 
greeter. This is a very small 
commitment, 10-15 minutes before the 
regularly scheduled meeting. Sign up 
with Annie Short. Get to know your club 
or use it as a re-acquaintance 
opportunity!! 
It Won’t Even Hurt, We Promise!! 
 
Community Service  
Winefeast March 11 Sunnyview Expo 
7:00-10:00pm Presented by 
Citizensfirst Credit Union. Tickets 
$45.00 Enjoy many samplings of wine 
and beer. Water and soda available. 
Many restaurants will provide a wide 
variety of food. Tickets at the door 
$55.00. 
Cellar Select 6:00-10:00pm $95.00 per 
person this event is a sit down 
education of fine wines brought to by 
Martin Ganther/Davis Painting. Look 
for our new silent auction within cellar 
select and a short live auction. This 
portion of the event will take place from 
6:30-7:45pm. Cellar Select will remain 
open until 10:00pm to enjoy, relax and 
have fun. 
The Vineyard 7:00-10:00pm- tickets 
$75.00 per person. Sponsored by The 
Starr Group. 
Corporate packages available: $550.00 
to include 8 tickets, 1/4 page ad in 

program book, larger pours, different 
food and tables. New this year! The 
vineyard will replace the corporate 
tables sold separately and will provide at 
place to sit and relax with friends. 
The program book committee is looking 
for ads for this year's winefeast. Please 
see Kris Villars, Glen Curran, Rick 
Schultz, Matt Bakalars to place an ad.  
We need many volunteers the night of 
Winefeast. Please consider helping for 1 
hour. See Lynn Barthels or Marcus 
Butts. 
Tickets are available at Festival Foods, 
Citizensfirst or every Wednesday at 
rotary, see Barb Johnson 
Proceeds to benefit the Boys and Girls 
Club and SW Rotary 
 
Upcoming events 
March 2nd - Dan Lacey and Dave 
Lehman, Youth Futures, "Valley Fair 
Mall Turning Young Again". 
March 9th - Roundtable 
March 11th – Winefeast – Sunnyview 
Expo Center 7:00 – 10:00pm 
March 16th – TBA 
March 23rd – TBA 
March 30th - TBA 
 

 
The Four Way Test 
First: Is it the truth? 
Second: Is it fair to all concerned?  
Third: Will it build goodwill and better 
friendships? 
Fourth: Will it be beneficial to all 
concerned? 

 
 


